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Dear Distinguished Leader:   
 
Over the past five years, Bank of America has participated in multiple Parliamentary Intelligence-
Security Fora held throughout the world.  The Fora’s mission is strategic, and affords the opportunity 
for Parliamentarians and government officials to engage with preeminent experts on issues related 
to counter-terrorism and transnational crime. 
 
I have participated in multiple Fora to date.  These Fora have covered a range of topics such as 
methods to address terrorist financing, illicit finance and cyber-crime; crypto currencies; the 
implications of “5G” and Artificial Intelligence; adversarial foreign investments; and, methods to 
authorize and encourage tactical information sharing in investigations of terrorist financing, illicit 
finance and cyber-crime.  These Fora provide a unique opportunity to assist parliamentarians and 
government leaders as they fight to remain vigilant and prepared to address serious transnational 
crime and terrorism. 
 
Please join Chairman Robert Pittenger and other leaders in Paris on June 20th for an important 
security briefing that will enhance your understanding and collaboration relating to the important 
matters noted above. 
 
 
      Very best regards, 
 
 
 
 
      William J. Fox 


